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Editorial preface

The current, 83rd volume is the second one which was published both in 
online and printed forms (with accepted papers published online continuously 
throughout the year at folia.nhmus.hu). Here we take the opportunity to share 
some experiences and further developments related to the online publication. 

The continuous online publication is a major achievement for the journal by 
allowing rapid publication possibility for the authors at any time of the year. To 
our experience, its advantage has not yet been fully taken by the authors. For many 
years the manuscript submissions tended to accumulate in late autumn, which 
habit was adjusted to the printed publication of the volume, however, it has not 
yet been fully changed by the possibility of the continuous online publication. We 
understand that old habits are subject to slow change, nevertheless we encourage 
the authors to take benefit of this development, and to support the journal and the 
work of the editorial team with more balanced submissions throughout the year.  
Regularly published new papers result a higher interest for Folia entomologica 
hungarica by the international entomologist community.

As it was announced in the previous volume, online papers including 
nomenclatural acts are registered in ZooBank, the Official Registry of Zoological 
Nomenclature (zoobank.org) and archived at Zenodo digital repository (zenodo.org) 
by the editors in order to comply with the requirements of the International Code 
of Zoological Nomenclature. However, published papers which do not include 
nomenclatural acts are also archived at Zenodo, because this digital repository is 
indexed by the OpenAIRE (openaire.eu), an international network of open access 
repositories, archives and journals, therefore significantly higher visibility and 
accessibility are gained for the papers published in Folia entomologica hungarica.

We would like to express our gratitude to the authors of this volume for 
supporting Folia entomologica hungarica by publishing their results in this journal. 
We hope they are satisfied with the great care for their manuscripts expressed 
by the editorial team, and with the outstandingly quick publication process. 
We are exceedingly grateful to the scientific advisor of the journal, Dávid Rédei 
(National Chung Hsing University, Taiwan), and to the scientific and linguistic 
reader, Balázs Tóth (Hungarian Natural History Museum), for their valuable and 
precise work in the publication process, which we could always rely on.

We kindly encourage the regular and new authors to submit their works to 
Folia entomologica hungarica, and ask them to thoroughly study and carefully 
follow the Instructions to authors (available at folia.nhmus.hu) before manuscript 
submission to avoid unnecessary delay in the otherwise rapid publication process.

Sincerely,
Zoltán Vas & Viktória Szőke

Hungarian Natural History Museum
Editors of Folia entomologica hungarica


